
 

Holmes Chapel Community Newsletter 
         Issue 1: September 2014 

H.C Partnership Annual Exhibition and Public Meeting 
We will be holding a major exhibition, “Our Village- Our Future”, in St Luke’s Hall on Saturday 
25th October- starting at 10am. Everyone is welcome to come and see firsthand what we 
have achieved this year and also have an input into what projects we take on in the coming 
year. We shall be including a gallery of our recent work- including both: completed projects, 
such as the Dane Meadow and Middlewich Road Playarea, as well as current, ongoing pro-
jects such as the Elm Drive Play and Fitness area and a short AGM during the morning. 
Members of the team will also be there to answer any questions you may have. 

Working for the whole community 

Community Cinema 
In association with WWW4HC 
and Reels on Wheels, hc3 has 
organised the first community 
cinema viewing is scheduled for 
its premiere showing of: 
‘Belle’ (a story of the daughter of 
a Royal Navy Admiral who is 
raised by her aristocratic great-
uncle in 18th century Britain) will 
be shown on Thursday 18th 
September at the Victoria Club, 
Holmes Chapel. Tickets £5 
Doors open at 7pm. 
 
For more details please visit 
http://www.hc3.uk/ 

Elm Drive Play area Update: 
Following the success of the changes to the 
Middlewich Road play area, we, with the Par-
ish Council, are turning our attention to the 
Elm Drive play area. We sought people’s 
opinions via both a questionnaire sent to  
local residents and seeking ideas at the    
Village Fair. 
As a result, we are planning both to upgrade 
the main (fenced off) area and provide a   
fitness area alongside, with a track for run-
ning and cycling and a ‘trim trail’. If all goes 
to plan, we should complete this by the mid-
dle of next year. 

‘Save Saltersford Corner’ 
The campaign is currently working 
around both the resubmission of the 
plans and the appeal that followed the 
refusal of the planning application. The 
planning meeting is scheduled for mid-
September and the appeal date is un-
known at present. 
 
The Campaign Team would like to thank 
the public for their continued support and 
plan to keep the public informed via their 
Facebook (‘Save Saltersford Corner’) 
and Twitter page (@saltersfordhc). 

 Find us on Facebook 
 
 
 Or 
 
 
 Follow us 
@hcpartnership 

Message from The Partnership Chairman, Stuart Gammon: 
   “For those who are not aware of the role we play in The Village, Holmes  
   Chapel Partnership is an independent voluntary organisation (with profess
   sional help for grant applications) whose purpose is to facilitate projects  
   which benefit the whole community in and around Holmes Chapel. In doing 
   so, we work closely with (but do not report to) both Holmes Chapel Parish 
   Council and Cheshire East Council, as well as local businesses, schools, 
   clubs, organisations and -of course- residents.  
 
This new monthly Community newsletter has been created to provide a free opportunity for 
local clubs and non-profit making organisations to communicate to everyone what they are 
doing for the local community. The newsletter will be distributed by email; a printed copy will 
be made available in the Library. If you would like to contribute an article, please email the 
editor (news@hcpartnership.org.uk) or call the Chairman (01477 534394).  

www.hcpartnership.org.uk 

mailto:daniella.russo@hcpartnership.org.uk

